
We are looking forward to reopening the school
at the end of August. We have spent a lot of time
consulting with a lot of people and organisations
to work out how we can reduce risk whilst
minimizing disruption and protecting students
and staff from discrimination. We are constantly
learning and we need to continue to work
together in partnership: being flexible about how
we navigate the re-opening together. We would
like to reassure you that although we are
suggesting some short-term changes 
to the way that we operate, we
would like our school to continue
to be welcoming, respectful, 
inclusive, and supportive for all.
Following the guidelines from
WHO we feel that prevent-
ion is better than cure and
so have planned for the
following:

PREVENTION IS

BETTER THAN CURE

Please do not send your child to school if they are suffering from:

Please keep your child at home for 7 days after the symptoms have gone. 
We will send a work pack home and the class teacher will be in touch by

We will no longer offer awards based on attendance.

- A persistent dry cough
- A fever
- Shortness of breath
- Loss of smell/taste

e-mail or Zoom so your child does not miss out on their learning. 

TEMPERATURE CHECK

IF YOUR CHILD FEELS SICK

All visitors to the school site will have their
temperature checked before entering the
school premises.
If a high temperature is detected, parents
will be contacted.

HAND WASHING

Everyone will wash their hands on arrival to
and departure from school. 
Everyone will use hand sanitizer before
entering a classroom and before they  leave. 
Everyone will wash their hands after going to
the toilet. 
Everyone will wash their hands before and
after eating.



LIMIT PEOPLE ON SITE

CLEANING

Tables and chairs in our classrooms and outside will
be at least 1.5m apart. 
Windows and doors will be kept open.
The planning and delivery of practical subjects will
incorporate social distancing.

SOCIAL DISTANCING

Please do not accompany your child
onto the school site.
If you need to speak to us please call or
email and we will arrange to see you
after school in a designated outdoor
meeting space.

LIMIT THE SIZE OF GROUPS

In classrooms, play areas and in the dining area.
Postpone events that would attract a crowd.

School buildings, facilities and equipment will be cleaned and
disinfected at least once a day. 
Toilets will be manned throughout the day with an attendant
who is responsible for cleaning between each person's visit. 
Bins will be emptied regularly and refuse disposed of safely.

Early Years: +255 759 123 128
Primary: +255 759 123 124

Secondary:  +255 765 123 145
Email: enquiries.arusha@braeburn.sc.tz

www.arusha.braeburn.com

IF YOU HAVE FURTHER QUESTIONS,

PLEASE CONTACT:


